
2020 Homecoming Coronation Announcement 
To remain in compliance with the current IDPH health and safety guidelines, we will be proceeding 
with the Homecoming coronation ceremony in the following manner. 
 
Students/Court Members: 

• Coronation will take place on the football field at 12:15 on Friday, October 2. 
• The event will be live-streamed in real time to classrooms.   
• The recording of the ceremony will be posted for public viewing immediately after its 

conclusion. 
• All members of the court and senior class will be dismissed to the field at 12:00. 
• Court members are required to wear masks throughout the ceremony when 6’ distancing is 

not being maintained. 
• Senior students will be permitted to attend and will be seated in the bleachers which will 

be marked to ensure 6’ social distancing.  Masks are required until all students are seated.  
An announcement will be made when it is safe to remove them.  Any senior who prefers to 
remain in the classroom needs to notify his/her 6th hour teacher.  

• Students are to remain seated until dismissed by announcement after coronation. 
  

 
Parent/Family Members: 

• Each member of the Homecoming court will be permitted 2 guests.   
• Guests will park in the practice field and will be screened upon arrival.   
• Guests have been randomly assigned a section along the fence to stand or sit (BYO lawn 

chair).   
• Sections will be clearly indicated with numbers and names.  If you have an odd section 

number, you will find your spot on the North end of the bleachers.  If you have an even 
section number, your spot is on the South end of the bleachers. 

• Guests are expected to wear masks any time 6’ social distancing is not being 
maintained. 

• Guests are asked to arrive no earlier than 12:10 and to exit immediately following 
coronation.   

• Guests are asked to maintain social distancing amongst themselves and to avoid 
intermingling with members of the student body while on campus.   
 

HHS is making every effort to provide a memorable event for our students and 
maintain safety protocols.  As we have students with family members at risk, we 
must continue to ensure limited contacts for students while on campus.  We 
appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we strive to meet all of our 
students’ needs.     
 

Court Member:  ______________________________________ 
 
Family Section #: ____________________________________ 


